Deck the halls with Joy, December has arrived! Our school has so many fun activities planned along with hard
work and learning. We have a visitor from the North Pole, a Christmas sing a long and acts of kindness galore.
As we approach the end of the year, | can't help but reflect on the incredible journey we've had together so
far. December is a month filled with warmth, joy, and a sense of togethemess and | am grateful for the
strong sense of community that defines Fielding Eementary. [ am so proud of the growth and achievements of
our students. Their hard work and enthusiasm continue to inspire us! We have such great. students at. Fielding
Hementary! [ am so grateful to be the Principal of the greatest school ever! Wishing you all a joyful holiday
season filled with love, laughter, and wonderful memories with family and friends.

Sincerely, Mrs. Capener
*If you participated in the PBS READING CHALLENGE make sure you log your minutes by by Dec. 15t HERE and
enjoy many passes and coupons to museums, zoos and activities.
*Student can also earn a reading Brag Tag if students bring Jeriann their logs the first week of December!
*As a reminder— there is NO bus riding to friends houses. This has been a district. rule for a handful of years
now. Your student. will be asked to ride their own bus or if they miss theirs because they are trying to ride
another parents will need to pick them up. The drivers will not allow it,, nor do we. Notes don’t count.
*Lost and found COODLES of stuff) will be donated at Christmas break. PLEASE come check it.
*No cellphones, gum, toys, or trading cards are dllowed at school. We will take them and parents can pick them
up in the of fice. We know it’s fun to want to share new toys, but do not bring them. Cellphones are not
dlowed outside their backpacks. We will have parents come at get them. If they are lost or stolen it is not the
schools responsiblity. Stop bringing them!
*Please remember to send students appropriately dressed for winter and if you can bring boots to change into
for break it helps keep feet dry and less smelly.
*Please, we are begging you to put names in coats, jackets, gloves, hats, etc.
*You can get Jeriann names for 2024-2025 Kindergarten starting now if you’d like.



https://adventurepass.pbsutah.org/2024

*Tuesday, January 24— School Resumes

*Tuesday, December 12th— BRHS Madrigal Assembly
*Friday, December 159 — Acadience Testing 15¢—3
*Monday, December 18th—DRESS UP- Tree Topper— wear any holiday head wear and holiday socks
*Tuesday, December 19t"—DRESS UP—Green/ Grinch
PTA ACTIVITY-Grinch Visit. and School—Wide Bingo
*Wedn, December 20t"— DRESS UP—-Deck the Halls— wear everything Christmas /Holiday!
Sing—Along 9:30-10:30 (standing room only for parents)
MINIMUM DAY - out at 1:00
*Thursday, December 21-January 5t— Winter Break

Breakfast Menu

Lunch Menu

We are still in need of the following donations if able.
Boys and girls underwear (new) size 4-10
Boys Sweatpants (can be slightly usedd 4-10
Girls Leggings Ccan be slightly used) Size 4-12

PTA

PTA has some fun things planned for December!

Newsletter
PTA Christmas Activity Info

Mental Health Resources For the Holiday Season
Resource |

Resource 2
Resource 3



https://www.fielding.besd.net/o/fielding/page/breakfast-lunch-menu
https://5il.co/29x74
https://5il.co/29x73
https://www.samhsa.gov/blog/supporting-your-mental-health-during-holiday-season
https://mhanational.org/blog/looking-support-during-holidays-check-out-these-free-resources
https://www.onoursleeves.org/mental-wellness-tools-guides/mental-health-holidays

